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On behalf of Oregonians, we are adamantly opposed to another income tax.  Oregon 

needs to cut programs if it cannot support them through the already existing tax 

revenue.  More specifically, prioritize the spending to critical needs and cut the waste.  

Stop trying to sneak another tax in the back door without voter awareness.  Perhaps 

it's time for a committee of the general public to oversee the spending allocations. 


